



Real People. Real Solutions.

2020 Morrison Addition Improvements Project Newsletter

June 25, 2020



PROJECT UPDATES

The City has awarded a construction contract to C&L Excavating of St. Joseph, MN for the street and utility improvements in the Morrison Addition area.



KEVIN BITTNER

City Engineer Kevinbi@bolton-menk.com

0: (763) 433-2851 **C**: (612) 270-6926

TIM HAUGO

Construction Project Rep.

<u>Timothy.Haugo@bolton-menk.com</u> **C**: (320) 221-0370

RANDY PIASECKI

City Administrator

<u>Rpiasecki@cityofzimmerman.com</u> **0:** (763) 856-4666 ext. 24



Weekly updates on the project will be posted to the Bolton & Menk website at: www.clients.bolton-menk.com/zimmerman2020/ and on the City of Zimmerman website at: www.zimmerman.govoffice.com/.

If you wish to receive a direct email with the newsletter or have other questions, please contact City Engineer Kevin Bittner or City Administrator Randy Piasecki.



CURRENT WORK

Current Work:

- Concrete sidewalk and driveway construction is wrapping up.
- Backfilling behind curb is ongoing.



UPCOMING WORK

Anticipated Work for late June/early July:

- The week of June 29th will be relatively quiet. The contractor will be waiting for the sidewalk to cure before completing backfilling between curb and sidewalk. This restoration work will continue the week of July 6th.
- Paving of alleys is tentatively scheduled for the week of July 13 but subject to change.
- The paving of the bituminous wear course will occur later in July after boulevards are restored and seeded.

Construction can be an attractive nuisance. Please see to the safety of children and vulnerable individuals during construction.

Please contact City Engineer Kevin Bittner or Construction Project Representative Tim Haugo if you have any questions. Their contact information is provided in the margin.

Thank you for your patience as this project progresses!